East County Democratic Club

A Progressive Civic Organization representing the East County since 1965 PO Box 252, El Cajon, CA 92022

10/11/06

Kathie Rutledge City Clerk City of El Cajon 200 E. Main St. El Cajon, CA 92020

Dear Kathie:

We are researching City funding of the Government Access Channel 24. We have been told by the County Television Network that the City of El Cajon has a separate contract with Cox Cable.

Please provide a detailed description of the financial arrangement with Cox cable for the time utilized on the Government Access Channel. If available, please provide the contract, purchase orders, invoices, and payment details.

Because we are in an election season, it is essential that this information be returned to us as soon as reasonably possible. Please call me immediately at 619-820-5321 if there are any questions or difficulty in fulfilling this request as described above so we may modify the request. If the information is in electronic form, please send it via email to raylutz@EastCountyDemocraticClub.org

Warm personal regards,

Raymond Lutz President East County Democratic Club PO Box 252, El Cajon, CA 92022 619-820-5321

email: raylutz@EastCountyDemocraticClub.org